
Bank of Ireland announces that Bank of Ireland Mortgage Bank issues its financial statements for the year ended 

to 31 March 2010.  

 

You may view this announcement here. 

 

30 July 2010 

 

Further Information: 

Helen Nolan 

Group Secretary 

+353 76 6234710 

http://www.bankofireland.com/about-bank-of-ireland/investor-relations/debt-investors/

